
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:54:46 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:03 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
DANIELLE FLETCHER

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,

As a home owner and an Enbridge gas customer I am vehemently opposed to a
rate increase of any kind.   During these difficult times it is disgusting
that a rate increase should be proposed and considered for approval.

This province has become unaffordable for even upper middle class families, let alone those who are struggling.

To get the notification right before Christmas that more increases are coming down the line is despicable.

Many professions have had frozen wages or those capped at 1% per year, due to bill 124.

A concerned citizen of Ontario.

Sincerely,
Danielle Fletcher

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes



-- Attachment --




